
NMPA Mountain Flying Clinic  
GOES VIRTUAL! 

 
	
The	acclaimed	New	Mexico	Pilots	Association	Mountain	Flying	Clinic	will	be	held	again	this	year	
but	is	moving	to	an	all-digital	format	due	to	COVID-19.		The	Clinic,	held	online	via	ZOOM,	
includes	an	all	day	ground	school	on	Friday	covering	
the	tools	necessary	to	understand	and	plan	for	the	
unique	and	rewarding	challenges	of	mountain	flying.		
The	2020	curriculum	includes	mountain	flight	
planning,	aircraft	performance,	mountain	weather,	
aeromedical	factors,	risk	management	&	survival,	
mountain	communications,	and	mountain	flight	
maneuvers.		Scheduled	instructors	include	regionally	
and	nationally	recognized	CFIs,	including	John	Lorenz,	
Dr.	Tom	Navar,	J.D.		Huss,	and	Cliff	Chetwin.	
	
Detailed	information	regarding	participant	costs,	registration	procedures,	pilot	and	aircraft	
requirements,	and	other	clinic	particulars	is	available	on	the	NMPA	website	under	Safety	/	
Mountain	Flying.		
	
For	additional	information,	contact	Dave	Jesurun	at	505-675-0604	or	
Dave.Jesurun@highcountryairservice.com.	
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